
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 3:26:05 AM

First name: Terry

Last name: Stewart

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett, I have revered and treasured the North Georgia mountains for more than 60

years.  I am deeply concerned by the plans for the Foothills Landscape Project.  Please do not deny the public

the opportunity to comment and to be informed through the NEPA process.  Please do not log the forests, spray

herbicides recklessly, or build more roads.  These forests belong to the people, not to loggers.  Leaving the

forests in the most natural state possible is the best policy.  Thank you for protecting our beautiful mountain

forests.


